OFCCP Proposed “Equal Pay Report”

“On August 6, 2014, the U.S. Department of Labor's Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking requiring covered federal contractors and subcontractors with more than 100 employees to submit an annual Equal Pay Report (EPR) on employee compensation. Covered employers would submit electronically three pieces of information related to employee compensation:

-The total number of workers within a specific EEO-1 job category by race, ethnicity, and sex;
-Total W-2 wages defined as the total individual W-2 wages for all workers in the job category by race, ethnicity, and sex; and
-Total hours worked, defined as the number of hours worked by all employees in the job category by race, ethnicity and sex.”
If you have nothing else to do but complete government requests, do nothing.  If you are concerned about the government collecting salary information including the time and cost involved, submit your comments. Learn more about the “Equal Pay Report” and submit comments at: http://www.regulations.gov/#!documentDetail;D=OFCCP-2014-0004-0031
Not a Federal Contractor so you don’t care.  Recommend rethinking your position. Well EEOC is trying to get the same type of report filing requirement.  If it goes through for OFCCP (Federal Contractors), you could be next.  Hence, you can also submit your concerns about the collection of data, the time and cost and impact on business.
The Bottom Line: The OFCCP is still listening; submit comments on the proposed “Equal Pay Report” while formal comments can still be filed. 

